
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to the ‘Year 13 Parent/Carer Information Evening’ we are holding on Thursday 22nd 
September 2022.  It will start at 6pm in the Performance Space (enter at main school reception).  Students are not 
required to attend.  
 
The purpose of this evening is for you to find out important information about the year ahead. 
 
This will include: 
 

 The academic journey 
 Supporting study 
 Next Steps – University & Apprenticeship application 
 Other support for students 

 
 
Please email to confirm your attendance as soon as possible: sixthform@blackfen.bexley.sch.uk   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Miss K Brewer 
Assistant Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form  


